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Subject: Updation of the Grants-in-Aid re
Website of NIEPA

-

As has been decided in the 3gth Meeting of the GIAC held on 12.07.2018, the

following information is required to be uploaded on the website of NIEPA
for the information of all concerned: (eAwalis G b s D s placad bl & pevvad)
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1. It has been decided by the Grants-
of such NGOs, who have been provide
conduct research studies or to organize
considered for the following 03 years,
next application shall only be considere
period.

2. All the NGOs applying for grants-in-aid from NIEPA must ensure that they
are duly registered and registration certification is issued. It must also be
en.s.ured that the name of the NGO appears on the web-portal of NITI Aayog,
failing which there application is liable to be rejected.

?f approved, Systems Analyst may be requested to upload the above
information on the website of NIEPA.
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(Bharat Bhushan Jain)
25.10.2018
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